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OPHTHALKMOLOGY

ULISEE MARTINEZ NO. 86
HUMACAQC, PUERTD RICO 00661

TrLEPHONE (BOD) BS2-BE387

December 13, 1994

Mr. Douglas M. follins
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Region 11
101 Marietta St., N. W.
Atlanta, Georgia 30323 ’

RE: NRC Lic. No. 52-19738-01
Dear Mr. Collins:

Enclosed you will find our revised Q.M.P. program for the
Sr 90 Eye Applicator which was done months ago. Due to an
involuntary misplacement of the documents it is sent now,
as sopn as | recognized that it had not been sent to you
before.

We sincerely apologize for this involuntary and unfortunate
delay in our response, since this is a very important matter
for us at Centro Oftédlmico del Este and will also appreciate
your revision and advise on any items you consider that need
further improvement or modifications in this program.

Thanks for your understanding and cooperation.
Sincerely,
CENTRO OFTALMICO DEL ESTE
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Emery Navarrete, MD.
Ophthalmologist
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ENERY NAVARRETEZ, MD
OPHTHALMOLOGIST
ULISES MARTINEZ 69
HUMACAO, PUERTO RICO 00791
(809) 852-5357

October 31, 1994

U.8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
101 Marietta St., N.W.
Atlanta, Georgia 30323
. RE: NRC Lic. No. 52-19738-01
Dear Mr. Collins:
As per your request dated August 29, 1994, please find enclosed
copy of the revised Quality Management Program (Q.M.P.) for the Sr-

90 Eye Applicator use in my private medical practice of
Ophthalmology. Starting implementation December, 1994.

Sincerely yours,
CENTRQAOFTALMICO DEL ESTE

Ene avarrete, MD.
Ophthalmologist
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